
Dear Chairwoman Salinas and Members of the House Healthcare Committee, 

 
My family and I could not be more opposed to this appalling bill, HB 3063. Not only does it take away our 

parental rights to make important healthcare decisions for our own precious children, it also completely 

tramples on medical ethics of informed consent, bodily autonomy and non-coercion. True informed 
consent must also include the choice to reject a medical procedure. A government mandate to force 

vaccinations or any other medical procedure on it's population is a frightening proposal that will create a 
dangerous precedent and most certainly a slippery slope to which more forced governmental medical 

interventions will be justified in the future. 

 

As an Oregon resident, small business owner, and parent, I urge you to join me in opposing HB 3063. 

Sincerely, 

Mindy K. 
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